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TOWN BOARD MEETING 

JUNE 16, 2025 
 

Pursuant to due call and noƟce thereof, the Board of Supervisors, Town of Florence met on the 
16th day of June, 2025 at 1:00 p.m. at the Florence Community Center with Chairman Jim Gehlhoff and 
Supervisors Tom Tuchalski and Shane McLain present. 

The purpose of this meeƟng was to open and record gravel crushing proposals received.   
One proposal was received for gravel crushing from James Peterson Sons, Inc. in the amount of 

$5.07 per yard.  
There being no further business the meeƟng was adjourned at 1:03 p.m. unƟl June 18, 2025 at 

6:00 p.m. at the Florence Community Center. 
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